MINUTES FROM THE TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP MEETING

WHERE ACTION WAS TAKEN ~

MONDAY, APRIL 8th, 2013

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for their regularly scheduled Workshop Meeting on Monday, April 8, 2013

All Town Board members were present:  Mark D’Agostino, Thomas Dewhirst, Joseph Norton, Johanna Shafer and Virginia Stern.

After concluding their workshop meeting, a motion was made by Virginia Stern, seconded by Joseph Norton, to go into an Executive Session at 9:14 PM regarding litigation of a particular claim that had been filed, as well as a potential matter of litigation regarding retirement benefits.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows:  Virginia Stern – yes; Johanna Shafer – yes; Joseph Norton – yes; Tom Dewhirst – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes.

The Town Board exited their Executive Session meeting at 9:45 PM on a motion made by Virginia Stern, seconded by Joseph Norton.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.

A motion was then made by Virginia Stern, seconded by Johanna Shafer, to approve the letter from the Attorney for the Town, including corrections, for the group home at 693 Cold Spring Road.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Virginia Stern – yes; Johanna Shafer – yes; Joseph Norton – yes; Tom Dewhirst – yes; Mark D’Agostino – abstained.


With no other business to attend to, the Town Board adjourned their workshop at 9:46 PM on a motion made by Virginia Stern, seconded by Johanna Shafer.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Ritamary Bell

Town Clerk
